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30th November 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Re: Christmas Carols 
 
Craneswater choir will be visiting Bluebell Nursing Home, St Ronan’s Road on Thursday 14th 
December 2023. 
 
This visit will take place in the afternoon, leaving after lunch at 1.00pm and returning in time for home time 
at 3.00pm. Children will need to wear school uniform and they are also very welcome to bring Christmassy 
additions such as tinsel and festive hats! Please could they bring these to school in a carrier bag on the 
day. 
 
We do not require you to complete a permission slip for this as it is a local visit. 
 
 
Many thanks, 
Miss Batten and Ms Lawrence 
 

Headteacher:   Mr D B Jones 
Deputy Head:   Mr S Salmond 

Admin Officer: Mrs S E Sivyour 


